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The Honorable City Council
City of Providence

City Hall

Providence, Rhode Island

The Providence Redevelopment Agency, in accordance with the provisions
of Chapter 1972-42 of the Ordinances of the City of Providence approved September
11, 1972, as amended by Chapter 1974-29 of the Ordinances of the City of Providence
approved September 28, 1972, and Title 45, Chapters 31-33 of thé General Laws of ,
Rhode Island 1956, hereby reports concerning the proposed sale of real property with-
in the Comstock Redevelopment Project.

1) The Agency proposes the sale of Parcel 31 within the Comstock
Project, consisting of 6,155 sq. ft. of land and delineated on
the attached map for the disposition price of $ 615.00 to Curt
and Jo Ann Lucas of 12 Dartmouth Avenue, Providence, Rhode Island,
The parcel will be developed with residential construction. -
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MEMORANDUM

Date : July 18, 1977
To : Vincent Vespia, City Clerk
From : Peter L. Cannon, Land Disposition Officer

Department of Planning & Urban Development

Re : Report of Sale of Redevelopment Property

Transmitted herewith is a Report to the City Council by the Providence
Redevelopment Agency concerning the proposed sale of Parcel 31 within the Comstock
Renewal Project to Curt and Jo Ann Lucas,

The Agency desires that the report be placed on the Docket of the next
City Council meeting.



